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To those who swore an oath to our constitution, 
 
Do not pass H-5436. This bill will harm a huge percentage of law abiding, hard working, RI citizens. It is unconstitutional, 
will put law enforcement in an uncomfortable place trying to enforce it and make good people criminals. Passing this bill 
is treason.  
 
Please take this testimony into consideration, 
 
Riley Foss 
 


